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Ottawa, April 4, 1933,

Dear Mr. Meighen;

I have a young friend by the name of Mahlon
Sanford who, since his graduation from Toronto University
as an electrical engineer, has been employed with a Power
Company in the East. Some months ago his mother was 111
and it was thought she would not recover, He went home
to Calgary and as a consequence he has lost his positionm,
Would you be good enough to let me know whether there
would be any possibility whatever of young Sanford being
taken on with the Hydro Deve lopment in Ontario.

I can assure you I will not appeal to you on
behalf of any of the other first hundred thousand who are
asking me to secure employment for them, but in this one
case I am very anxious. If there is any chance at all
for young Sanford, I will get you complete particulars
about him,

Yours faithfully,

\ /
Right Honourable Arthur Meighen, K.C., P.C.,
The Senate,

Ottawa, Ontario,
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